Date:

7 October 2022

Comac

Contact number: 01395 517457

E-mail:

pspoconsultation@east devon.gov.uk

Our Ref:

PSPO Consultation 2022

Your Ref:

Town or Parish Clerk



Blackdown House Border Road Heathpark Industrial Estate Honiton EX14 1EJ Tel: 01395 517457 www.facebook.com/eastdevon

Dear Town or Parish Clerk

Consultation on varied Public Spaces Protection Orders East Devon District Council

East Devon District Council has three existing Public Spaces Protection Orders (PSPOs) which apply across the district. These include a Dog Control PSPO, Seashores and Promenades PSPO, and Control of Anti-Social Behaviour & the Consumption of Intoxicating Substances in Exmouth and Sidmouth. We are required to review each PSPO every three years and during this process, we are proposing a number of changes to the Order.

For any extension or variation to the Order, we are required to carry out a public consultation and this includes consulting all Town and Parish Councils. All District Councillors have been advised of the consultation, and there has been a press release to inform members of the public. The details of the proposals can be found on the East Devon District Council website. The website will go live on 10 October 2022.

This consultation will run for 6 weeks between 10 October and 20 November 2022. If you would like to discuss the proposed changes in more detail, please contact Principal Environmental Health Officer Sally Webster, SWebster@eastdevon.gov.uk.

Please send comments by email to pspoconsultation@eastdevon.gov.uk or in writing to Environmental Health, East Devon District Council, Blackdown House, Border Road, Heathpark Industrial Estate, Honiton, EX14 1EJ. Any comments received after the consultation end date may not be taken into account.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Alice Gill
Environmental Health Officer - Environmental Protection

East Devon - an outstanding place

Chief Executive: Mark R Williams Deputy Chief Executive: Richard Cohen

